
Notice To Bidders
Lawn Maintenance Contract
Commissioners of Leonardtown

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN	 that the Commissioners of Leonardtown 
will be accepting bids for lawn maintenance of its public facilities for a three-
year period beginning July 1, 2017 with two one-year options.  

Interested bidders may obtain a bid package from the Town Office located at 
22670 Washington Street, Leonardtown, MD between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 
4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday.  Sealed bids, addressed to the Town Administra-
tor and marked “Sealed bid for Lawn Maintenance”, will be accepted until 10:00 
a.m. June 1, 2017, at which time the bids will be publicly opened and read.  A 
pre-bid meeting is scheduled for May 11, 2017 at 10:00 a.m.  Please call 301-
475-9791 or email to laschelle.mckay@leonardtownmd.gov with any questions.

The Commissioners of Leonardtown reserve the right to reject any and all bids 
and proposals, and to accept any proposal deemed to be in the best interest of 
the Town.

By Authority:
Laschelle McKay, Town Administrator
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